SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Tuesday, September 24, 2019

Attention Students

Attention students:

We will be hosting Back to School Night this Thursday. Make sure to invite your parents to visit our campus and meet with your teachers. Our event will begin with entertainment at 5:30pm and classrooms will open at 6:00pm. We hope to see you and your parents here on Thursday!

The Baldwin Park Unified School District invites students in 5th –12th grades to attend the 13th Annual Districtwide College and Career Fair as we "Gear Up for Success" on Saturday, September 28th hosted at Sierra Vista High School. The event will begin at 9:00am in the Sierra Vista High School Senior Quad. The program includes informative seminars regarding college choices, financial aid, as well as college and university representatives answering questions about their institutions and the college enrollment process. For your convenience, shuttle busses will be available beginning at 8:30am from Baldwin Park High School, Jones Junior High School, North Park Continuation and Holland Middle School. These shuttles will be running for the entire day. The first 300 students who show their I.D. at the information booth during the fair time will receive a prize. Please consider attending the event, as it promises to be a very worthwhile opportunity to gain knowledge about your post-secondary options.

Yearbook

Hey Seniors:

Did you miss out on senior portraits? It's not too late, schedule an appointment on squyresproductions.com. Make up dates are October 23rd-25th from 3pm-8pm in the cafeteria. Reminder, if you don't take your photo, you won't be in the senior section of the yearbook.

Yearbook is working on the Student Life pages of your 2020 yearbook. We need people to participate on the Baby Picture Spread. We will need a baby picture and a current picture. Another spread is our Summer Vacation Spread. If you had an awesome trip and you want to share it please contact us. The third spread is our Bucket List Spread. We would love to share your future adventures. You can talk to any yearbook member or email us at SVHSYEARBOOK2020@gmail.com by October 25th to be on these spreads.

Faculty Section

Group C has duty this week

Please release ALL Girls Volleyball @ 1:00
Please release Girls JV Tennis @ 1:00
Please release Girls V Tennis @ 1:30

Games: Come out & support your team

Girls Volleyball vs Workman @ Workman F(3:15) / JV(4:30) / V(5:45)

Girls JV Tennis vs Azusa @ Azusa - 3:15

Girls V Tennis vs Azusa @ Sierra Vista - 2:15

Sports

Attention all girls interested in trying out for the Beastly Dons basketball team! Try outs will begin TODAY through Wednesday, September 25th on the outdoor courts on the boys PE side after school beginning at 3:10pm. Please come properly attired with shoes, shorts, t-shirts/jersey and water bottle. If you are currently involved in another sport but wish to try out, please come talk to Coach Duck in Room 318 or Coach G in Room 413. Hope to see you out there!!

Attention boys interested in trying out for the Freshman and Junior Varsity Basketball teams! Tryouts will be on TODAY from 5pm-7pm and Thursday, September 26th, from 4pm-6pm in the Gym. Please bring proper basketball attire, water and a great attitude. See you there!

Clubs & Activities

It's Homecoming Season! The Homecoming Game and Dance will be held on October 4th. Ticket are on sale at lunch in ASB, \$8 w/ASB \$10 without and \$12 at the door. Don't miss out!

Is your club is interested in participating in the Dual Language Dia de los Muertos by making an altar and having food sales on Friday, November 1st? If so, please contact Dual Language member Joe Jimenez through email at jyjimenez367@bpusd.net or Remind Code:svdl2k19.

Attention sophomores, juniors and seniors! Do you have a passion for being a leader and want to mentor freshmen? If you do, join Link Crew Club! Join us for an informational meeting TODAY at lunch in Room 304. See you there!

There will be an Eco Warriors meeting in Room 417 at lunch on Wednesday, September 25th! Everyone is welcome!

Hey Astro Club! Don't forget there is a meeting today during lunch in Room 610. See you there!

The Coed Fitness Room 1 will be open to all students and staff. It will be open from 3:10 to 4:10 on Mondays and Thursdays. If you are a PE student and need to make up an absence, you can do that afterschool for a minimum of 30 minutes. Also, if you need to make up the mile, you can do that on the treadmill in the fitness room. See your PE teacher for more information.